
Newsletter 
For the week of Jan. 30-Feb. 3      Second Grade 

Reading- We will continue to read from the Tree House Book – Mummies in the 

Morning. We are working on main idea and summarizing.  We will finish this book at the 

end of this week with a test over comprehension and vocabulary. 

English – We will continue to learn how to write a paragraph with an introductory 

sentence, details and conclusion sentences. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling. Words will come home on Monday, sentences on 

Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test on Friday. 

Math – We will continue to practice our subtraction facts and larger subtraction 

problems. We have introduced zeroes. 

Science - none this week. 

Social Studies – We will continue to learn about the different continents on our Earth 

and work on map skills. We will take a test over continents either the end of this week 

or beginning of next week. 

Share Time – none this week. 

Reminders - 

o 4 book reports are due on Tuesday, January 31. 

o Book club, Wednesday, Feb. 1 – all book club students staying will need a 

permission slip sent to school on Tuesday or Wednesday. 

o We will be celebrating the 100th day of school on Friday. 

o Super Science Saturday is this Saturday at Missouri Western- see back 

o Valentine Parties – Tuesday, Feb. 14 from 2:30-3:05. See attached. 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

 


